
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Paris, 24 July 2025 

 

 

 

 

PUBLICATION OF THE INTERIM FINANCIAL REPORT 

AS OF 30 JUNE 2025 

 

 

 

Lagardère SA announced today that the 2025 Interim Financial Report is now available and has been 

filed with the French financial markets authority (Autorité des marchés financiers – AMF). 

 

The document can be viewed on the Company's website at the following address: 

 

https://www.lagardere.com 

 

under : 

 

“ Shareholders and investors / Regulated Information / 2025 / Interim Financial Report " 

 

 

This interim financial report includes the activity report for the first half of 2025, the condensed interim 

consolidated financial statements at 30 June 2025, the Statutory Auditors' review report on the  

half-yearly financial information at 30 June 2025 and the statement by the person responsible. 

https://www.lagardere.com/

